February 18, 2021

Lena Petros
Manager of Water and Wastewater

-

The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle
5950 Malden Road

LaSalle, Ontario

N9H 1S4

Dear Lena,
With respect to your letter dated February 17, 2021 Re: Storm Sewer West of 207 Martin

Lane, Town of LaSalle. Please allow this letter to serve as acceptance of the proposed
terms and to proceed with the approval process and necessary documentation.

Sincerely,




